
Missionary Baptist Seminary 

Dear Supporters of Christian Education, 

I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to each of you for making the 90th Anniversary Celebration of the 

Missionary Baptist Seminary a remarkable success. The event was truly blessed, filled with sweet 

fellowship, inspiring music, and powerful preaching. We are deeply humbled and gratefulforthe 

churches and individuals who stand with us in this noble endeavor of advancing Christian education. 

As we move through the Fall semester, we rejoice in the continued blessings of God. Our total 

enrollment has risen to 102 students, marking a significant increase in our student body. This growth is a 

testament to your support and the impact it has on our mission. Of these, 80 students hailfrom the 

great state of Arkansas, and we are honored to have representation from five foreign countries. Among 

our student body, 29 are first-year students, and we are especially encouraged by the 15 ABA preachers 

who have answered the call to preach and shepherd God's flock. We praise God for answering your 

prayers to raise more men committed to proclaiming the glorious gospel of Jesus Christ. 

We are diligently working on updating our library and archives in our commitment to excellence. Under 

the leadership of our Librarian, Bro. Thad Allen and his dedicated team, we are striving to make the 

library more user-friendly and equipped with the necessary resources for our students' academic and 

theological research. We warmly invite you to visit our library anytime to explore its offerings and use its 

resources. 

However, I must share with you a recent challenge. Last month, we experienced a notable shortfall in 

our general fund, partly due to rising utility costs and other essential expenses required to keep the 

Seminary operating smoothly. While we work tirelessly to manage and reduce costs where possible, 

some factors remain outside our control. Any support you can provide to help cover these financial 

needs would be greatly appreciated. 

Above alt; we covet your prayers for the Seminary, our students, and our faculty. While financial 

contributions are crucial, we know that the faithful prayers of God's people are invaluable to the ongoing 

work of Christian education. Please continue to lift us before the throne of grace. 

Thank you again for your unwavering support and partnership. 

Yours for Christian Education, 

o~ 
Roger Copeland, President 
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